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March 6, 2023 

 

 

To: Lochmere Board of Directors 

 

From: Ken Litowsky, Chair 

 Loch Highlands Ad Hoc Traffic Committee 

 

Installation of the traffic calming devices is complete.  Over the next several months, the Town 

of Cary will collect data on vehicle speed and traffic volume.  In approximately one year, they 

will issue a report showing the collected data, their analysis and their conclusions concerning the 

effectiveness of the devices.  Based on the report, changes may be made to the traffic calming 

plan.   

 

The Town staff will continue to work with the ad hoc traffic committee.  If you have questions 

about the project, please send an email to:  lochmeretraffic@gmail.com. 

 

The Town has posted a survey on its website to collect feedback.  The survey is open to residents 

of the Highlands.  Because Loch Highlands Drive is a Connector Street, the survey also will be 

open to others.  In addition to posting the survey on the Town’s website, they will be putting 

signs along Loch Highlands Drive. 

 

To access the survey, go to: 

 

https://www.publicinput.com/B4071 

 

Scroll all the way to the bottom of the page and click “Continue”. 

 

 

For history about our project, visit the Town’s Traffic Calming website: 

 

https://www.carync.gov/services-publications/traffic/traffic-calming 

 

 

If the Board has any questions, please let us know. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Ken Litowsky 

ramskee@gmail.com 
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